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Ongoing cyber threat posed by Iran
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Sheppard Mullin partner Jonathan Meyer and former deputy general counsel at the Department of Homeland
Security, spoke with Natalie Brand at CBS Newspath regarding how potential cyber threats from Iran extend well
beyond just military targets. According to Meyer, “Iran would certainly like to go after government systems, but
that's not to the exclusion of private sector systems. It's easier to go after private sector systems because there
is more of them and it's easier to find weak links.”
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